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Belmonte, Juan

From: Frances M Perlman <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2019 7:00 PM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NJ IEP Feedback

Re: NJ IEP Feedback 

Dear NJBPU, 

I am alarmed by the findings presented in the Integrated Energy Plan (IEP) because they fall far short of what 
we need to do to address the climate crisis. I consider it imperative that you take additional steps through the 
IEP modeling and analysis to address the critical deficiencies in the IEP before finalizing the IEP and the 
Energy Master Plan.  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the IEP. I am counting on BPU to listen to my input and run 
additional scenarios to successfully combat the growing climate emergency here in NJ.  

Sincerely,  
Frances M Perlman 
franpaints@yahoo.com 

29 Lexington Dr 
Pennington, NJ 08534  
Constituent  

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com. OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com  


